
23 November 2016 

Hon Jef:企ey LAM Kin-fung, GBS, JP 
Chairman 
Panel on Economic Development 
Legislative Council 
HKSAR 

Dear Mr. Lam 

H002 K002 Airlines SUl>ports the Implemeotatioo ofNew ATMS 

會這
HONGKONG AlRl.JNES 

看到.M !! 

On behalf of Hong Kong Airlines Limited (“HKA"), 1 am writing to express our support for 
the implementation of the new Air Traffic Management System (“A TMS") by the Civil 
A viation Depa此ment (CAD). We welcome any initiative that is beneficial for s仕engthening
Hong Kong's status as a premier intemational aviation hub, and believe that the new ATMS 
will create a positive impact on Hong Kong's economic development in line with the region's 
long-term economic growth. 

As far as aviation safety is concemed, the implementation of the new A TMS has no impact on 
HKA's daily operation. Safety has always been the top p討ority of the Hong Kong aviation 
industry and the authorities, HKA is confident that the new A TMS will enhance the efficiency 
of air traffic control operations, and we will continue to fully cooperate with the Transport and 
Housing Bureau and the CAD to ensure the success ofthe new ATMS. 

Thank you very much. 

Y ours sincerely 

j 、‘---一

Ben Won 
Chief Operating Officer 
Hong Kong Airlines Limited 
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